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April 14, 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Vendor: 
 
Plans are in the works for the 17th annual Woodleaf Tomato Festival.  This year's festival will be 
Saturday, August 16th from 9:00-3:00.   
 
We would like to extend an invitation for you to sign up for this year's festival.  Registration will begin  
for vendors  May 1st.  We  try to only have one vendor that sells specific items, like  Premier, Chloe. 
Scensy, etc.  Craft vendors are all welcome, but must comply with registration guidelines.  Registration 
will be open from May 1, and we will take registrations until August 9..  You may use the attached form 
or feel free to register online at woodleaftomatofestival@yahoo.com. 
 
You may check in on Friday evening, August 15th after 5:00, if you would like to set up your tent and 
tables early (at your own risk).  Saturday check in begins at 7:00.  All vehicles must be out of the 
festival area and booths setup by 9:00.  We do request all vendors remain until the 3:00 closing.  No 
traffic is allowed inside the festival area from 9-3:00.  Festival is held rain or shine. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you.  If you have any questions, please let us know. 
 
Woodleaf Tomato Festival 
885 Woodleaf Barber Rd 
PO Box 28 
Woodleaf, NC 27054 
 
704-278-4248 
email: woodleaftomatofestival@yahoo.com 
Website: unitypresbyterianchurch.com/tomato-festival 


